
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 4:08 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20240026-EI 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:13 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20240026-EI 

By DHood 

From: Caroline Cooper <carolinecooper807@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 4:52 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240026-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03847-2024 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am writing in protest of TECO's proposed seeking approval rate. 
We, as consumers, are already maxed out on paying the electric bils in our area. 

Odd, that on Page 4 of 8 in the statement mailed to us, that the heading states "TAMPA ELECTRIC SEEKS 
APPROVAL TO LOWER BILLS STARTING IN JUNE". 

Yay. 

But, on Page7 of 8, the heading states "Tampa Electric Seeks Approval For Rate Adjustment". 

Can't have both, right? 

Please consider Not Approving the RA TE INCREASE. 

We are being consumed by "increases" in every avenue. For no apparent justifiable reason. 

Thank You, 
Caroline Cooper 

1 




